Dear Congressman    ,
As your constituent, I would like to thank you for supporting, H.R. 41, the VA Same-Day Scheduling Act.
This bill is important to me because it would improve the timeliness for scheduling VA health care appointments for our nation’s ill and injured veterans.  
Again, thank you for your leadership on this important legislation.
Sincerely,







